
                                  BERGRIVIER MUNICIPALITY 
 

         NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF QUOTATION: 
 
 
*The following formal quotation was cancelled and will be re-advertised with amended specifications. 
 
 

QUOTATION 8/2/37-2022 MN148-2022: Supply and delivery of waste containers to 
Porterville drop-off were advertised on the 04th of August 2022 and closed on the 12th 
of August 2022. 
 
MUNICIPAL OFFICES                                             ADV. HANLIE LINDE 
13 CHURCH STREET                                 MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
PIKETBERG 
7320 
 
 
MN148/2022                       30 August 2022 

   
 
 

 


